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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please continue to allow fixed anchors to be placed and replaced in wilderness areas. | have been climbing for
more than a decade and believe fixed anchors are a key aspect of safety for climbers while having an extremely
small impact on the environment. One set of anchors can be used by thousands of individuals, increasing
peoples' exposure to outdoors and nature which leads to them valuing the wilderness areas you manage.
Thank you!

Auston Marm Kilpatrick



